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November 28, 2008 
 
Tony Waters 
Company Director 
Oceanic Broadband Solutions Pty Ltd 
Ground Floor  
527 Hampton Street 
Hampton, Victoria 3188 
Australia 
 
Dear Tony, 
 
Thank you for all of your assistance with our projects here in Papua.  Oceanic 
Broadband is a key part of the successful installation, support and operation of our Vsat 
systems.  We look forward to many more opportunities of continued relations. 
 
In the case of the Moi tribe in Wanimo, your technical assistance and support allowed 
us to complete an installation in a very remote and isolated area.  It is over an hour flight 
by small plane from the nearest town to the Moi site and getting things right the first time 
are both timely and economically critical.  Your cooperation of setting the system up 
ahead of time and performing integrity tests made this all possible.  The families 
working in this isolated village have enjoyed a whole new world of communications.  
They are now able to stay in touch with children away at boarding school and work 
more efficiently with regular contact to headquarters support. 
 
Your efficient and quick provisioning allowed us to meet time critical deadlines for our 
United Nations Development Program (UNDP) contract in Ninia.  The UNDP Telecenter 
project in Ninia is now up and running ahead of schedule thanks to your team’s support.  
The ease of working with you and your technicians takes a huge burden off of our staff 
that already is pushed to logistical limits of dealing with difficult transportation and 
problems associated with isolated remote installations.  Thank you for helping us reach 
our goals. 
 
We appreciate your professionalism and ease of working with you.  Please let us know 
if you ever need references.  We rate Oceanic Broadband as A++ in service, support 
and overall expertise. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
David Haag 
President 
 


